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Statement by Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick  
on March 2018 Economic and Revenue Forecast 

 
SALEM – Oregon Senate Majority Leader Ginny Burdick, D-Portland, released the following 
statement this morning regarding the March 2018 Revenue Forecast: 
 
“I continue to have concerns about how the federal tax changes will affect our state’s revenues 
over time. While the anticipated growth is good news, I don’t believe it will last. We should 
chart our own course by detaching from the federal tax code in key areas. That will protect the 
middle class and low-income Oregonians. Senator Hass is working hard to make tax code 
changes to benefit small businesses that create jobs for working Oregonians. Senate Democrats 
look forward to taking action this session to protect everyday Oregonians.” 
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